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These are some thoughts for City and Council for the up coming April 22nd council meeting. We believe
that the residents of the Millar Addition and surrounding area have been extremely patient and tolerant
over the past number of years with the out fall of Moccasin Flats. It is time that Mayor and Council as well
as the Provincial Government step up to the plate and do something about the toxic air quality in our
area. It is and has been a serious Public Health Hazard problem for some time now. This is from the open
burning of garbage, plastics as well as tent and tarp fires. With summer and a possible drought season
fires could burn out of control and into the neighbourhood. Other health issues are human waste and
rodent infestations. Home owners have had items stolen through break ins and theft as well as
vandalism. Moneys then spent on upgrades to security systems and patrols. With earth day soon up on
us and the Moccasin Flats clean up it needs skid steer loaders and dump trucks. Not just a hand full of
volunteers. Mayor and Council needs to take the lead as has been done in Kelowna and parts of
Vancouver. Adding modular housing will not help. Prince George already as multiple motels in use and
being renovated. Moccasin Flats should be restricted to tents only, the small houses and shacks should
be removed as well as all hoarded items.

Siegfried (Ziggy) and Yvonne Hemmerich. Magnolia Gardens.
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